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Mr. Mike Kaiser       OCD-SW-10-0172 
Taft Recycling, Inc. 
2893 Executive Park Drive, Suite 305 
Weston, FL 33331 
 
 Orange County – SW    WACS # 87104 
 Taft Recycling, Inc. – TS/MRF – WPF 
 Waste Tire Processing Facility 
 Modification of Permit No. SO48-0173968-007 
 Permit Application No. WT48-0173968-008 Complete 
 
Dear Mr. Kaiser: 
 
Your application for permit modification, DEP File Number WT48-0173968-008 is considered complete.  
The original permit application was dated October 28, 2009 and received October 30, 2009.                 
The final information making the permit application complete was dated April 6, 2010 and received on             
April 6, 2010.  The Department will make a final determination about the permit application no later than 
July 5, 2010. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (407) 893-3328 or by e-mail at 
tom.lubozynski@dep.state.fl.us 
 
      Sincerely, 

       
      ___________________________ 
      F. Thomas Lubozynski, P.E. 
      Waste Program Administrator 
 
      Date:  April 8, 2010 
FTL/gc/ew 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc:  Frank Hornbrook – FDEP – Tallahassee, MS-4565  Frank.Hornbrook@dep.state.fl.us 
       James E. Golden, P.G. – HSA Golden, Inc. jgolden@hsagolden.com 
       David L. Leggett, P.E. - HSA Golden, Inc.  dleggett@hsagolden.com 


